
Infant Class Newsletter – 6th December 

 

The highlight of this week was definitely the federation trip to Stockeld Park. We 

took to the ice with our penguin friends and had great fun skating around the rink.  

Then we wandered along the Enchanted Walk where we met all kinds of interesting 

characters.  We all loved the adventure playground with its rope course but the 

highlight for most of us was the delicious hot chocolate.  It definitely got us all in the 

Christmas spirit! 

 

Also this week, Mr Mills came to work with us in the Infant Class and read us a book 

– Bog Baby. We ventured across the road to create our own Bog Babies out of 

playdough.  Then we were set the challenge of creating a den for our new friends. 

We created many inviting homes using only natural materials on the field. We used 

different techniques such as bending willow branches to make a dome structure and 

using leaves and moss to create roofs. Take a look at our amazing creations! 

 


